
From: Hella Betts [mailto:hella@cascadewestern.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 10:46 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: CEIC <ceic@ceic.cc> 
Subject: SE Harrison Street/RWA Fo;e Mp/ 8030 
 
As a  industrial property owner off Division Street on SE 6th Ave., we rely heavily on transportation going 
in and out of our business.  Our Taxes and permits are based on these elements, our employee should 
feel safe.  We have already been effected with  added light rail effecting the time we wait at the rail 
crossing.  Also, bicycling has increased which is adding confusion to this particular area. 
 
the Homeless have already been parking themselves in and around SE 3rd Ave.. As I am writing this 
email I have a camp behind our building and PBOt has not helped us out. 
 
THE SOLUTION is not shifting the Homeless around.  Many choose this way of living.   Creating a "self 
contained" village that is managed by their peers and subsidize by contributions through businesses, 
churches and private donations would be a step in the right direction. 
 
Thank you, 
Hella Betts, Owner 
Cascade Western Rep.,Inc. 
2729 S.E. 6th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97202 
503 238-8800 
 
 


